
Town of Wilmington 
Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the Meeting 

March 14, 2019 
 

Present:   

Members – Jennifer Crane and Laurie Robarge 

Absent – Charles Biondo, C. Michael Burns and Sheila Burke 

Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell and Senior Clerk, Linda Kanter. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:12 p.m. 

 

 

Director’s Report: 

Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the February Monthly Report. 

 

Old Business: 

Conflict of Interest Packet and Ethics Training – all Commissioners have completed their training 

and submitted their paperwork. 

 

New Business: 

Murray Hill Playground – Meetings continue and plans are moving forward. 

 

South Dakota Trip – There was a short video presentation of the highlights of the recent 

Recreation Department trip to the Badlands and Mt. Rushmore.  A Wilmington resident 

prepared a thirty-minute video memoir of the trip that he shared with any fellow traveler. 

 

Discussion/Questions:  

Commissioners discussed the invitation they received to the upcoming Open Meeting Law and 

Public Records Training on April 11 in the Town Hall Auditorium.  

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 4, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 9. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:16 p.m. by a unanimous vote.  Motion by Laurie Robarge; second by 

Jennifer Crane. 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Linda Kanter 

Senior Clerk, Recreation Department  

 


